
 

 

 

 

 

Mexico City, October 1, 2024 

INFORMATION NOTE 
 

Export Manufacturing Industry Reaffirms Commitment to Incoming Government 

 

 
 

On October 1, a new government led by Dr. Claudia Sheinbaum Pardo begins, marking a historic milestone as the 

first woman president of Mexico. 

 

In light of this new beginning, the National Council of the Maquiladora and Export Manufacturing Industry (index) 

reaffirms its commitment to the incoming government. The sector holds high expectations for dialogue and 

cooperation in facing the challenges ahead for our country, contributing through investments, exports, the creation of 

formal and well-paid jobs, social responsibility, and programs benefiting companies and their employees. 

 

In recent weeks, meetings with members of the incoming cabinet, including representatives from the Secretariats of 

Economy, Finance, Labor, IMSS, Agriculture, and Foreign Relations, among others, have instilled confidence in our 

sector. The sector contributes to 60% of exports and generates nearly 10 million direct and indirect jobs through 

IMMEX companies. 

 

Currently, our country is involved in the business relocation and supply chain reshoring phenomenon, consolidating 

the presence and/or expansion of already established companies in Mexico, as well as those seeking to establish 

themselves in the North American region. 

 

With the start of this new six-year term, the export manufacturing industry, the National Council index, its 18 

associations across the country, and over 6,500 global companies that manufacture in Mexico are open to 

cooperating with the new government to generate well-being and growth for our country. 
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